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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are working diligently to create a safe and healthy environment and look forward to welcoming 
all our students back to school in September. 
 
It is the aim of the Bedford Central School District for each child to have a health examination every 
year.  However, New York State Education Law requires children to have a physical examination if 
they are entering Pre- K, Kindergarten, grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11. 

Schools cannot accept the health exam if it is not on the required NYS Health 
Examination Form. 

It is now more important than ever to keep up with your child’s well visits and remain 
up to date with your immunizations.  
  
The exam is valid if it is within the twelve months prior to the start of the school year. Any physical 
performed by a New York State physician on or after September 5, 2022 will be considered current.  
  
The required physical and dental examination forms are posted on the school’s website for you to 
print. 
  

Thank you for your cooperation and please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BCSD School Nurses 
 
 
Dental Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bcsdny.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=182&dataid=12120&FileName=Dental%20Certificate%20Form%20-%202022%20-%20Eng%20-%20Span.pdf

